Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:44 PM

To: 'Steve Connelly' **Subject:** RE: FPL Rate Increase

Dear Mr. Connelly,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Steve Connelly [mailto:bennconn@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:15 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate Increase

I am writing to encourage you to deny the Florida Power & Light request for a large rate increase. With so many families struggling to make ends meet, such a large rate increase with most of the proceeds dedicated to stock holders, seems unreasonable. Please legislate to curb this unbridled attempt.